
 

 

 

City of Evanston 
Survey Benchmark Update Project 
July 26, 2018 

 
Project Description 

Over the next four months, survey monuments and benchmarks throughout the City will be checked and new 
monuments will be installed. Surveyors will be found installing these new monuments in the parkway at various 
locations throughout the City. They will also be collecting data on the existing facilities and helping to update the 
City’s GIS database with current survey information. 
 
 

Project Schedule 

The project is anticipated to begin the week of August 6, 2018 and be completed in November.  
 
 

Consultant 

The consultant for this project is American Surveying & Engineering, P.C., 150 North Wacker Drive, Suite 2650, 
Chicago, IL 60606. 
 
 

City Monitoring 

This project will be monitored by the City’s Capital Planning & Engineering Bureau.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Chris Venatta, Senior Project Manager at (847) 448-8129 or 
cvenatta@cityofevanston.org. 
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